
Feedback Request on School Resource 

Officer Introduction 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As you may be aware, our school has recently introduced 

a School Resource Officer (SRO) to enhance the safety and wellbeing of our students. The SRO, 

Officer [Officer's Name], has joined our team and will be involved in various school activities 

and initiatives. 

In our effort to ensure a positive environment, we would greatly appreciate your feedback 

regarding your initial impressions of Officer [Officer's Name] and any interactions you or your 

child may have had with them. Your insights are invaluable to us as we aim to foster a 

supportive atmosphere within our school community. 

Please take a moment to share your thoughts by responding to this email or filling out the 

attached feedback form by [feedback deadline]. 

Thank you for your time and input. Your participation is essential in helping us maintain the 

safety and security of our school. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 

[Contact Information] 


